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2024 MEETING DATES 
Meetings begin at 1 p.m. 

*Monday, April 22, 2024 
15 Sand Pine Drive - Michelle’s house 

*Wednesday, May 21, 2024 
19 North Park Lane - Roi’s house 

Please be sure and send a quick text or
email to Lucie or Michelle if you plan on
attending the April meeting. Thank you!

lucieglachance@gmail.com 
603-203-7636 

michelle_kreissskeating@verizon.net 
301-758-0538

Mini origami bag for the 
Flagler County summer 
reading program.

SUMMER READING BAGS 
The Material Girls final big initiative for the year will be 
making mini origami bags to support the Flagler County 
summer reading program. We are off to a good start. 
Any ladies interested in sewing some of the bags let me 
know at the April meeting. I’ll have fabric ready for 
sewing. Below I’ve included a link to a video to watch 
on how the bags are made. All bags need to be 
completed by May 20th. The plan is to bring the 
completed bags to the May Woman’s Club meeting.

https://www.alandacraft.com/2018/04/21/origami-bag-
tutorial-easy-to-make-market-tote-bag/

APRIL MC MEETING 
Plan on attending the next 
Material Girl’s meeting. We will 
have fabric and Christmas 
stocking sets available for folks 
who would like to sew this 
summer. We will stuff abdominal 
pillows and bears for children in 
the county. Special guests from 
the AdventHealth Foundation 
Hospital John Subers and one 
other hospital staff will be at the 
meeting to see everyone in 
“action” and to express their 
gratitude for all of the items made 
and donated by the residents of 
Grand Haven. It will be a fun 
time to work together and enjoy 
each others company.

FABRIC AND YARN 
DONATIONS 
Please remember to keep your eyes and ears 
out for neighbors, friends and friends-of-
friends who are moving or looking to get rid 
of cotton fabric and yarn. The Material Girls 
are always happy to receive donated items 
we can possibly use for projects throughout 
the year. We will even find homes for crafty 
items we are unable to use. This year we 
were very fortunate to be gifted yards and 
yards of cotton fabric that did not sell at a 
quilters sale. That fabric has all been made 
into abdominal pillows and bears with just a 
few scraps leftover.

Our April guests have been 
asked to arrive at 1:30 so we will 
be able to get everyone situated. 
Be sure to let Lucie or I know 
you will be attending so we have 
enough chairs.


